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Welcome to The Miller’s Run! 
Since the start of Vermont’s coronavirus emergency, the 
Wheelock Community Initiative has been posting 
information on its website**, Front Porch Forum, the 
“Wheelock, Then and Now” Facebook page, and via email ^.  
With this print edition, we hope to reach neighbors who 
may not use email or the Internet.  Watch for new editions 
on the second Friday of the month. 
Thanks to a generous donor, the newsletters are protected 
from the weather in new ‘information boxes’ at Town Hall, 
the transfer station, and the Wheelock Store.

Sheffield Food Pantry 

During the COVID 19 pandemic crisis, the goal is to keep 
you and the pantry team safe, so pre-made food boxes will 
either be delivered OR available by curbside pickup by 
appointment only.  The income bracket for eligibility has 
increased to 300% during this time.  Before, during, and 
after this crisis food assistance is offered to anyone who 
needs the help—regardless of age.

DATE/TIME CHANGE:  MAY 29th- 30th  (call for time)  
For more information/sign up please contact Sara Camber 
802-328-0960 or 802-397-2263 or saracamber68@gmail.com

Free Face Masks:  The Selectboard purchased masks for 
anyone who needs one at no cost.  Thanks to the Wheelock 
Store for serving as the pickup location. 
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New Free WiFi 

With grants from Microsoft and 
RTO Wireless, the Vt. Dept. of 
Public Service rolled out 
installations of new hotspots for 
small towns lacking public WiFi 
access.  Wheelock was the first 
to sign up.  Access is FREE from 
the Town Hall parking lot.  No 
password needed; entering the 
building is not required.  

Town Hall Office 

The Town Hall Office is closed 
to the public during the 
pandemic.  Please contact 
Clerk/Treasurer Vanessa Seguin 
at wheelocktown@gmail.com 
or call 626-9094. 

Selectboard 
Meetings 

Meetings are scheduled at 
6pm, the second Monday of the 
month and conducted by 
phone or video chat only.  The 
agenda and log-in information 
are posted 5 days ahead at the 
Town Hall, transfer station, 
South Wheelock Fire Station, 
Facebook & Front Porch Forum.

THE MILLER’S RUN 
Wheelock Community Initiative  **https://wheelockcmty.org/  ^Email wheelockcmty@gmail  

Phone: 802-626-3109 and leave a message 
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Need More Info about NEK Resources? 

Visit the NEK Collaborative Website at: 

http://nekcollaborative.org/

Need More Info about 
Vermont Statewide 

Resources?   

Dial 211 

Free and Confidential 

Recycling 
Reopening 

Wheelock Transfer Station 
recycling will reopen on 
Saturday, May 16.  Hours 8:00- 
5:00 every Wed.& Sat.  Note:  
“social distancing” required in 
the building.   

Local Health Care 
Offices Starting      

to Reopen 

Appointments available by 
phone, video, or in person.  
Contact your provider about 
your care or for a referral to 
schedule elective surgery or 
COVID19 screening at NVRH. 

Green Up! Day 

Green Up! postponed to Sat. 
May, 30.  Green Up! bags will 
be available during transfer 
station hours and Town Hall 
during normal hours (must call 
ahead first).  Road crew will 
collect at roadside after 5/30. 

Next Selectboard 
Meeting 

Monday, June 8, 6:00  PM.      

healthvermont.gov/COVID19

49.5% of Vermonters 
have completed the 
census, compared to 

58.5% of the nation.  

It is quick and easy to 
complete yours.                             

Return your form in the 
mail or complete by phone  

844-330-2020

2020 Census Reminder

http://healthvermont.gov/COVID19
http://healthvermont.gov/COVID19

	New Free WiFi
	Town Hall Office
	Selectboard Meetings
	Welcome to The Miller’s Run!
	Since the start of Vermont’s coronavirus emergency, the Wheelock Community Initiative has been posting information on its website**, Front Porch Forum, the “Wheelock, Then and Now” Facebook page, and via email ^.  With this print edition, we hope to reach neighbors who may not use email or the Internet.  Watch for new editions on the second Friday of the month.
	Thanks to a generous donor, the newsletters are protected from the weather in new ‘information boxes’ at Town Hall, the transfer station, and the Wheelock Store.
	Sheffield Food Pantry
	Free Face Masks:  The Selectboard purchased masks for anyone who needs one at no cost.  Thanks to the Wheelock Store for serving as the pickup location.
	Recycling Reopening
	Local Health Care Offices Starting      to Reopen
	Green Up! Day
	Next Selectboard Meeting

